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           19 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class 2- Riverbourne Farm Trip 

 

On Tuesday 26th March, we would like to take the Year 2 children to Riverbourne 

Community Farm for a tour of the farm. We will leave school at 9:20am and walk to the 

farm via the back routes. We aim to be back at school for lunch by 12:30pm, so normal 

school meal arrangements will apply. 

 

Children will be required to wear their Forest School clothes to school and stay in them for 

the day. They will need wellington boots and a spare pair of clean trainers for inside 

school.  We still have Forest School in the afternoon, so please ensure that your child has 

weather appropriate clothing as we will be outside all day (a waterproof coat, hat, gloves 

etc).  

 

We are also in desperate need for parent (or grandparent) helpers for the morning, please 

contact the office or Mrs Morgan if you can help us.  

 

Please can you give permission for your child to take part in this trip by either selecting the 

“Authorise” button on this email in the App, or by emailing the office (admin@st-andrews-

laverstock.wilts.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs V Morgan 

Class Teacher 
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